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23rd February 2021 

Dear Parents / carers, 

We are excited to be welcoming the children back once again on Monday 8th March 2021 

and hope that they are looking forward to school.   

As the letter regarding arrangements for your children’s return to school was sent to you 

some time ago, in July and September, we are resending it with this note for your 

information.  Please take time to reacquaint yourself with the key information and to note 

the earlier drop off and pick up times - and the strict arrangements that we need to adhere 

to.  Our drinking fountain will not be used and we would like to stress the importance of 

ensuring that your child brings a named non-spill water bottle with water in, daily.  This can 

be topped up in school.  

We will keep you up-to-date if any changes are made to our current arrangements as we 

await any further information from the DFE.  Our school’s risk assessment is now available 

to view on the website.   

Thank you once again for all your support and engagement in home learning. Keep up the 

good work! We look forward to seeing the children on Monday 8th March 2021.  

Best wishes, 

 

Teresa Clinick     All of the staff 

Headteacher     Pensilva Primary School 
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